
 

 
 
December 22, 2020 
 
 
Dear Residents, Designated Representatives, and Tenants: 
 
For months we have been closely watching news of the COVID-19 vaccine trials and have been eagerly 
anticipating the availability of a vaccine. As you may have heard, both the Pfizer and Moderna COVID-19 
vaccines have received FDA approval for use. The availability of these vaccines, which have shown 95% 
effectiveness against COVID-19, marks a turning point in the pandemic and provides the opportunity for a return 
to normalcy.  
    
Vaccination efforts will be moving quickly. We stand ready to move! We have partnered with Walgreens and 
CVS pharmacies who will be administering the vaccine at our communities. In support of our efforts to be ready 
to vaccinate our residents and tenants who wish to be vaccinated, please review the attached Fact Sheet for 
Recipients and Caregivers – Moderna Vaccine and follow the instructions for completing the Vaccine 
Administration Record (VAR) consent and return it to the executive director or designated member of 
management within 48 hours of receipt. Community team members will be reaching out to our residents, their 
designated representatives, and tenants to discuss upcoming vaccination events and to coordinate obtaining 
informed consent to be vaccinated, which may be provided verbally and via email.  
 
We are at a critical juncture of the pandemic. With cases surging, healthcare systems at and beyond capacity, it 
is crucial that you stay informed about vaccination opportunities and are prepared if you are a resident or 
tenant who wishes to be vaccinated at a community vaccination event. To assist you in this preparation, please 
read the COVID-19 Vaccine News You Can Use newsletters for information. You may access previous issues of 
the newsletter, which includes answers to commonly asked questions about COVID-19 and the vaccines, under 
the COVID-19 Action and Info Center tab on New Perspective’s website at www.npseniorliving.com. 
 
Informing all residents and designated representatives of the vaccine clinics is a top priority. However, please 
understand, it is not feasible to contact every non-designated family member. Our focus must remain on 
coordinating the logistics of vaccine events. Subsequently, we are asking for your help in communicating this 
news to other family members.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to your executive director.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Chris Hyatt 
President 
 
Enclosures: 

• Fact Sheet for Recipients and Caregivers – Moderna Vaccine  

• Vaccine Administration Record (VAR) Consent 

http://www.npseniorliving.com/

